
PUBLIC NOTICE 
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

Monitoring Requirements Not Met for 
Waterfall Community WUA 

 
 
Este informe contiene información importante acerca de su agua potable.  Haga 
que alguien lo traduzca para usted, o hable con alguien que lo entienda. 
 
Our water system violated drinking water requirements on February 28, 2023.  We 
were notified on May 01, 2023 that a secondary violation (Disinfection Residual 
Monitoring and Reporting) was issued.  Even though this was not an emergency, as 
our customers, you have a right to know what happened and what we did to correct 
the situation. 
 
We are required to monitor your drinking water for specific contaminants on a 
regular basis.  Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not our 
drinking water meets health standards.  On February 28, 2023, we incurred a 
Disinfection Residual Monitoring and Reporting Violation. 
 
What should you do?  There is nothing you need to do at this time. 
 
What does this mean?  One requirement of the public water systems is the periodic 
monitoring of tap water for bacterial contaminants.  On February 28, 2023, we did 
not provide a sample for Disinfection Residual Monitoring and Reporting.  
Therefore, we cannot be sure of your drinking water during that time. 
 
What happened?  What is being done?  A routine sample was not collected on 
February 28, 2023.  The failure to submit a water sample incurred a violation for 
Disinfection Residual Monitoring and Reporting.   Public notice has been mailed to 
all members, posted to WCWUA message centers, and to wcwua.org. 
 
Date the system is expected to come back into compliance: March 05, 2023. 
 
For more information, please contact Cori Solís-Williamson, 575-682-1318 or at 3 
Monk Dr., Cloudcroft, NM  88317. 
 


